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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘respect’ 

 

 The countdown is on to  

 our Open Evening on  

 4.10.18. If your child is 

 helping out, please make 

 sure consent slips have  

 been returned.  

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 With Notts County Council 

 here 

 

 Year 7 Meet the Tutor 

evening Thursday 18 

October 16:30—19:00 

 

 

 Join us for our Open 

Morning on Saturday 20 

October in aid of  

 Macmillan.  

 

 

 Suthers School students  

 will be supporting the 

 Teams4U Shoebox Appeal 

 2018 so keep a look out for  

 details coming soon.  

 

 

 

  

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

MathsWatchers League Table  

Year 7s have been ex-

ploring the theme of 

identity this week in 

Philosophy and Ethics 

and have created some 

brilliant ‘Who Am I?’ 

poems inspired by 

questions about indi-

viduality.  

MathsWatch is a digital 

maths learning platform 

which promotes independ-

ent problem-solving skills 

and helps students of all 

abilities master the full 

range of maths and numer-

acy skills needed for suc-

cess. See league table (left).   

Students have been 

battling it out on the bad-

minton courts this week 

with some showing they 

may have what it takes to 

represent the school!   

Creativity and identity in Philosophy & Ethics  

Badminton Battles 

THE COUNTDOWN IS ON! 
The countdown is on to our Year 5 and 6 Open Evening next Thursday and as 

we reach the end of the first four weeks, it has been great to see students 

getting stuck in to designing House logos and coming up with ideas for House 

mottos. House Captains will be helping to shortlist the best entries and will be 

leading the work to develop final designs with Notts Wildlife Trust.  

Work has also been underway to prepare for a number of events coming up 

later this term including ‘Restart a Heart Day’ on Tuesday 16 October when 

staff from East Midlands Ambulance Service will visit the school to deliver life-

saving training in CPR for all of our students. The day is part of a national cam-

paign to create a generation of lifesavers and is being delivered in association 

with the British Heart Foundation.  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

